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CPTT 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank the 
CPTT for all their hard work and commitment to 
our wonderful school.  The funds they raise allow 
us to provide activities and enrichment 
opportunities which would simply not happen 
without their support.  Keep an eye out for a 
bulletin which will tell you more about the events they have funded and what’s coming up. 
 
SATs 
We are incredibly proud of our year 6 children who have been 
taking their SATs tests this week.  They have remained positive 
and upbeat all week and deserve a relaxing weekend!  The 
children have spent the afternoons taking part in fire-making, 
drama and cooking.  It’s been tough work but Mr Broad and Mr 
Wilkinson, along with a guest judge, Sarah Dart, were tasked 
with tasting and scoring each class’ scone baking efforts.  The 
school smelled delicious and there was only one question left at 
the end – which goes first? The jam or the cream?! 

 

 

FEDERATION NEWS 
 

 
Thank you to Sarah and the volunteers who all 
helped to make the outdoor cinema event such a 
huge success.  The event raised over £1000 profit! 
There was a fantastic atmosphere all evening and 
the big screen was really impressive!  Special 
thanks also to Mr Hawkins who was on site all day 
helping to prepare for the event.   

 

 

Ambition 
Year 3 spent the day at the Devon County Show 
today – what fantastic weather!  We hope they had 
a great day out. 
 

Adventure 
Year 6 all headed to Clip ‘n’ Climb today as a post 
SATs treat!  The trip was very kindly funded by our 
wonderful CPTT. 
 

Achievement 
Well done to 5IE who performed their class 
assembly today.  It was written, directed and 
produced entirely by the children and they did a 
fantastic job – we have some impressive budding 
script writers! 
 

http://www.ladysmithfederation.net/


 

Follow us on Twitter @ladysmithfed 

Heavitree planters 
Lois and Henry have recently donated some of their 
compost to the new planters on Heavitree Fore Street as 
part of the Interwoven project. 
The project aims to celebrate and improve the Heavitree 
area and the planters will soon be appearing in the area. 
What a lovely example of Ambition, Adventure and 
Achievement! 
 
Takeaway tubs still needed! 
If you have any spare plastic takeaway tubs with lids, 
please bring th  em to reception or direct to Mrs Callaway.  
She is embarking on another marathon slime-production 
run in order to raise funds for our soon-to-be-completed 
Thrive room.  

 
Book Fair 
The book fair will be here on Monday and Tuesday after school.  A percentage 
of any profit made will go towards re stocking our library. 

 
History Week 
During next week, all year groups will be taking part in a history week.  Amongst other things, the children 
will have the opportunity to take part in an ‘archaeological dig’, study the 7 wonders of the world and use 
their investigative skills to work out which bag of rubbish came from which member of staff! 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.heavitreesquilometre.org/
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Big Wild Sleep Out 
There are still 15 places available for the BWSO so there’s still time to book your place before the deadline 
next Friday 25th May 
The event takes place after school on Friday 29th June on Aylesbeare Common. 
Here is a link to a short promotion video: 

https://vimeo.com/72823795  

Dates for the diary: 
21st May – History Week 
24th May – Sleeping with Sharks Trip for Year 4 
25th May – Last day of half term 
4th June – First day back 
21st June – Pop-Up Café at the Junior School 
25th June – Year 3 and 4 Sports Day (details to follow) 
25th June – Mental Health week 
26th June – Year 5 and 6 Sports Day (details to follow) 
29th June – Big Wild Sleepout 
13th July - Fun Run! (details to follow) 

18th and 19th July – Year 6 Production (details to follow) 
23rd July – Year 6 Leavers Disco (details to follow) 
24th July  - Last Day of term 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Big Wild Sleep Out at RSPB Aylesbeare 

 

Ladysmith Federation Big Wild Sleep Out  

Friday 29 June 5pm – Saturday 30 June 10am 

RSPB invites Ladysmith Federation to join us for a Big Wild Sleep Out! 

See ParentMail for further information. 

Places are limited to 50 and will be allotted on a first-come first-serve basis.  

Bookings close on Friday 25th May (or before if event sells out) 
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